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UPDATE: Little Miami/Loveland 

 

HAMILTON COUNTY, OHIO – Metropolitan Sewer District (MSD) has completed 

testing and determined that the earlier reported flow into the Little Miami River was 

not caused by a sewer line break.  Hamilton County Public Health staff was on site to 

confirm the report.  At this time, there have been no environmental impacts identified 

and testing will continue to determine the source.   
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